
Dear Sirs: 

 This is yet another plea to the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors to reconsider their vote to approve Phase 3.   

Given the recent statements  in the Daily Journal discussing what is happening with marijuana growers virtually 

destroying the environment and culture of the North County, combined with the most severe drought in the last 40 

years, we cannot understand how any caring  and responsible person could do otherwise. 

 

Danny M  Dutro, DDS  

Georgia K Dutro  

 

 

 

 


